
Were you involved in ‘Thy Kingdom Come’? Are you facilitating a summer event in your 

parish? Is there something special happening in the autumn?  Then we would like to hear 

about it!  Email Rosie rosie.strachan@blackburn.anglican.org with the heading ‘Blackburn 

Reader Stories’. It’s great to hear about what Readers are doing throughout the diocese and 

to be able to encourage others by sharing together. 
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